
From: Andy Peppiatt  
Sent: 05 January 2022 19:28 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Broadway 266 MHB N10 

 

Hello  

 

I am writing to make my objection known to the application for a new Premises licence at 

The Broadway 266 Muswell Hill Broadway N10. 

 

I have absolutely no confidence in the current owners ability to influence and manage the 

patrons who already regularly create disorder and anti-social behaviour in and around the 

Pinnacle development. I can only see this situation escalating if this new application is 

granted. 

 

The owner has also made no attempt to consult or engage with the local community about the 

existing problems we experience. Countless times I have reported noise disturbance and/or 

called the police when I have witnessed anti-social behaviour, such as drug-taking, public 

urinating and intimidating behaviour. Which I/we as residents of Ashmount Lodge have 

recorded as evidence that it links back to patrons of The Broadway. 

 

Many of us who live here have young families (myself included) and I/we want to protect 

them from public nuisance and raise them in a safe environment. I do not want to be hassled 

when I go to and from my private car parking bay. We are tired of being disturbed by the 

uncontrolled clientele from a bar owner that has no concern or respect for their neighbouring 

community. 

 

Andy Peppiatt 
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